The Review and Herald

EDITORIAL DEPARTMENT

ans

Takoma Park Station,
August 3, 1908.

Elder A. G. Daniells,

Sanitarium, Cal.

Dear Brother: - -

I thought possibly you might be interested in some of my recent correspondence, and I am therefore enclosing a copy of my letter to Brother Underwood on his recent pamphlet, "The Law and the Coven ats," and also a copy of my letter to Brother Haskell.

I really think that something ought to be done to counteract the teachings which Brother Underwood is putting out. I find that the conference papers are recommending the pamphlet and vouching for it as orthodox. The enclosed clipping taken from the Wisconsin Reporter shows the kind of advertising which the pamphlet is receiving.

I have dealt very gently with his arguments, as compared with what I might do if I should set myself at it. He has laid himself open to very serious criticism. I should be sorry to see his views prevail in the denomination.

Things are going on quietly here so far as I am concerned. Brother Evans is reporting the situation at the Eighth Street Church, so I need not say anything about that.

ARCHIVES

General Conference of Seventh-day Adventists

NOT FOR DUPLICATION OR PUBLICATION

We are planning to give serious attention this week to the Missionary Number of the REVIEW, and I hope we shall be able to get it out in good time.

I send under separate cover, a copy of this week's REVIEW.

I shall be glad to hear from you at any time when you have opportunity to write. No doubt you will have some interesting things to say if you can find time to say them.

With kind regards to all the friends.

Yours faithfully.

Jr. W. Trescott

ISC

P. S. This postscript is really the most important part of the letter. Brethren Evans, Spicer and I have had a conference this afternoon with reference to the Missionary number of the REVIEW, and we have arranged to provide the copy just as soon as possible, so that the paper may be ready to go to press not later than the first of September. You may remember that you were appointed to write an article to occupy the fifth page on the subject of "The financial Support of the Seventh-day Adventist"

Missions." In order for us to have this article in time, it will be necessary for you to write it while you are away. I know this will be an unpleasant burden, but I do not see how we can do otherwise than to ask for it. We are quite hopeful that we shall be a le to get up a good paper, if the brethren will co-operate with us. Please give this matter early consideration, and in some way find time to provide the necessary copy. Unless we put some illustration on that page, it will require about four pages of type-written matter. I hope you can give this request immediate attention.

V. V. P.